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Gary Spackman

Manager, Western Regional Manager
Idaho Department of Water Resources
2735 Airport Way

Boise, ID 83705-5082

Dear Mr. Spackman:

Enclosed please find a copy of a letter from Randy Budge, with his available times
for a river tour as we all discussed.

I would appreciate it if you would indicate available dates for a Department official
who will participate in the tour. Once I have that information, I can have my clients finalize
the details. I look forward to hearing back from you at your earliest convenience. Best

regards.
Very truly yours,
SERVICE, GASSER & KERL
Ji

JS/jb

Enc.

cc:  Randy Budge, Esq.
Harold Jones
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Dear Jim:

Petition of McCammon Ditch Company
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Thanks for your letter of June 22, a copy of which I have forwarded to the Portneuf-Marsh
Valley Canal Company Board. I expect they will desire to participate in your proposed river tour.
As I will not be available the last week of July or first week of August, I would appreciate your
scheduling around those dates.

RCB:r

cc: Harold Jones

Sincerely,

RANDALL €. BU]SBC"E\

Gary Spackman




